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 Investigators seek information in San Juan Capistrano homicide  

 
SAN JUAN CAPISTRANO, Ca. (July 12, 2023): Orange County Sheriff’s Department 

investigators are seeking the public’s assistance to track down additional information and 

witnesses in the January 14 homicide of 30-year-old Jorge Marvin Guadarrama. 

At 5:21 p.m. on January 14, Orange County Sheriff's deputies were dispatched to the 2600 

block of Calle San Luis in the city of San Juan Capistrano for unknown trouble. Upon arrival, 

deputies found a 30-year-old man in the area with a stab wound.  

The victim, Jorge Marvin Guadarrama, was pronounced deceased at the scene. A suspect fled 

the location prior to deputies' arrival. The suspect is described as a male Hispanic with a thin 

build wearing jeans and a black-hooded sweatshirt. 

Homicide investigators are actively seeking additional information in this case. If anyone has 

any information that may assist the investigation, they are asked to contact the Orange County 

Sheriff's Department at 714-647-7000. Anonymous information may be provided through 

Orange County Crime Stoppers at 1-855-TIP-OCCS. 

 

 

This photograph of the suspect was taken from a nearby surveillance camera. 
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